
BOA-2021-01, BHS Appeal, 1350 Gateway Blvd

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

January 27, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

Beloit Health System and Timothy M. McKevett have filed an Appeal of Administrative Decision
of the Director of Planning & Building Services/Zoning Officer's New or Unlisted Use
Determination Under Section 6.1.6 of the Zoning Ordinance to Allow an Ambulatory Surgery
Center operated by Rockford Orthopedic Associates, Ltd. d/b/a OrthoIllinois as a permitted use in
an M-2, General Manufacturing Zoning District for the property located at:

1350 Gateway Blvd.

The following public hearing will be held regarding this Appeal:

Board of Appeals: Tuesday, February 9, 2021, at 7:00 PM or as soon thereafter as the matter can
be heard in The Forum, Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street. The public access phone number is
(786) 535-3211 and access code is 296-557-533. This line will be muted during the meeting.

We are interested in your opinion. Due to the COVID-19 crisis, members of the public are highly
encouraged to provide oral or written comments to the Board via alternative means. You may mail
your comments to the attention of Drew Pennington at 100 State Street or via email to
planning@beloitwi.gov. You may also call (608) 364-6711 to provide your comments over the
phone. In-person attendance at City meetings may be limited.

You may submit a letter to the Board of Appeals, 100 State Street, Beloit, Wisconsin 53511, to
either support or oppose the applicant’s request. The Board of Appeals is authorized to hear and
decide appeals where it is alleged there is an error in any order, requirement, decision or
determination made by any administrative official of the City in administration of the Zoning
Ordinance.

For more information or to submit a letter to the Board of Appeals, contact Drew Pennington at
planning@beloitwi.gov or (608) 364-6711.


